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5/2/18 

PUC Commissioners, 

 

The filed intervention from Uwchlan Township’s Board of Supervisors in regard to 

this Emergency Injunction has not been evaluated yet.  The Supervisors have the 

primary duty to protect the health, welfare, and safety of the people of Uwchlan. 

Their petition MUST be answered prior to you approving the operator’s Petition to 

Lift the Emergency Order.  Failing to help the townships request to evaluate our 

geophysical formations, the depth of cover of ME1, and other issues as outlined 

in their filing means that you have neglected the needs of the Commonwealth 

stakeholders and prioritized corporate profits over safety, private property, and 

the economic vitality of the region. 

Please take your responsibility under Title 66 Section 1501 seriously and perform 

your duty to ensure safe and reliable service to the people of Uwchlan. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Britton 

Founder, Uwchlan Safety Coalition 

 

 


